
  
 

Council Meeting 22nd April 

IT and Communications Report 

Duncan Forbes 

 

• I have now purchased a sign for the Isebrook Hospital Project which will be 
erected when the pergola is constructed paid for from the Isebrook fund. 

 

 

 

 

 

• The plan is roll out several signs to put up in associated organisations from a 
budget of £200 approved at Club Assembly. 
 

• I would like to go ahead with the purchase of replacement feather flags 
previously advised at Club assembly estimate £475. 
 
 

• I am investigating costs for branded polo shirts for the club and will advise 
once finalised. 
 

• The graphics for both the Family Fun Day and Classic Car show are well 
advanced. 

 


